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Subject: FW: Inquiry into Worksafe

From: Kelvin Currie

Sent: Thursday, 23 August 2018 8:30 AM

To: Legislative Council Committee Office <LCCO @parliament.wa.gov.au>
Subject: Inquiry into Worksafe

You have sought a response to your letter of 13 November 2017 to his Honour Greg Cavanagh, the Territory
Coroner.

The answers to your questions are:

If asked.

No

N/A

Sometimes

No

Possibly

There is efficient sharing as far as this office is concerned.
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You might want to look at a couple of relatively recent findings for how things operate:

https://justice.nt.gov.au/ data/assets/pdf file/0007/474712/D00792016-Peter-Bonnell.pdf
https://justice.nt.gov.au/ data/assets/pdf file/0019/482005/D00052017-Daniel-Bradshaw.pdf

Kelvin Currie

Deputy Coroner

Office of the Coroner

Department of the Attorney-General and Justice
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